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Ronit Pinchuck

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: 17:17 2018אוגוסט  03שישי יום
To: Ronit Pinchuck
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 863699)

Inquiry on 08/02/2018 : 

Inquiry:  

My customer is seeking 
FCC Part 15 certification for a device that fits in the palm of his hand. 

 

 He has a 2 page fold 
up “Pocket Guide” that serves as his user manual. There isn’t any room in this 
document to list the FCC warnings that usually appear in the user manual. 

 

 He would like to know 
if he can list the FCC warnings that usually appear in the user manual in his “Warranty” 
document that is supplied to the customer along with the Pocket Guide in the 
packaging box? 

 

 Thank you. 

 
FCC response on 08/03/2018 

Yes that is acceptable. 
 
 
Attachment Details: 

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry 
System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


